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Louie Azzolini

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Louie Azzolini
Tuesday, July 17, 2001 4:21 PM

John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); Bill Beaton Northern Projects Inc. (E-mail); Brett
Hudson (E-mail); Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); Chuck_Blyth (E-mail);
CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail
2) (E-mail); Don H. Jack (E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); Eddie Kolausok (E-
mail); Gary Potts (E-mail); Hay River Dene Reserve (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter
Campbell (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Mark Lange DFO (E-mail); Paul Kraft
(E-mail); Paula Pacholek [Yei] (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail); Ranijit
Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail); Zoe Posynick (E-
mail}

NOTICE OF MACKENZIE VALLEY ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REVIEW BOARD DECISION -

CZN Phase Il Drilling Program EA01-003, and CZN Decline and Metallurgical Test Plant EA EA01-
002.

The following letter was sent via facsimile to Mr. David Livingstone on July 17, 2001. It was
prepared as per the Review Board's direction in response to issues and supporting justification
provided by government experts to the Review Board and the Canadian Parks and Wildemess Society
correspondence. Please contact me if you wish to discuss the contents of this email

By Fax (867) 669-2707
Our File EAQ1-002 and EA01-003 g

David Livingstone

Director,

DIAND

Renewable Resources and Environment

P.O. Box 1500
Yellowknife NT X1A 2R3

Dear Mr.

RE:

Livingstone,

Environmental assessment (EA) of the Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN)

Environmental Assessments for the Phase II Drilling Program EA01-003, and the
CZN Decline and Metallurgical Test Plant EA EA01-002.

On July 17, 2001, The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board or
Board) considered EA scope of assessment and work plan timing issues identified by government
expert advisors, the Nahanni National Park Reserve, and the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society.
The Review Board also considered correspondence provided by CZN in response to EA issues cited
by government and non-government parties to the environmental assessments.

The Review Board weighed the importance of undertaking its responsibilities in a timely and efficient
manner, CZN's need for an effective and efficient EA process, and the support provided by
government experts and decided to place environmental assessments EA01-002 and EA01-003 on
hold for thirty calendar days beginning July 17, 2001. The Review Board expects government experts
to submit an amended work plan to the Review Board, with appropriate justification, by Friday
August 3,2001. The Review will consult with the Canadian Zinc Corporation on the proposed work
plan amendments before ruling on the matter.
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If there are any questions or specific information requirements regarding the environmental
assessments, please call me at 867-873-9189.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini,
Environmental Assessment Officer

Copy: Distribution list

Luciano Azzolini,

Environmenial Assessment Officer,

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca
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